
 

 

 

Emergency Bakerloo Branch Meeting 

 

 

Management have refused our request for an 

emergency meeting to discuss: 

 the lack of consultation over changes to duties 

included in WTT39 

 

 the issuing of maximum 26 week warning at 

almost all attendance LDIs 

 

 

We will be meeting to get as many of your views as possible 

and discuss what we do next. 

 
The meeting will be at 1400hrs on Friday 22nd November at 
the Clachan pub, Kingly Street. 
 
Five minutes walk from Oxford Circus station.  
  

 

 

Unity is Strength 
 


